September 16, 1975,

Dear Mr. Lindblade,

Thank you for the reception report dated September 8, 1975,

Radio Station CHOO has been on the air for about eight years, transmitting
10 kW of power on a carrier frequency of 1390 kHz. Our five-tower antenna array
is located on the north shore of Lake Ontario, about thirty miles egst of Toronto.

Programming is basically country music, although at pbesent, we are carrying
some ethnic shows.

Thanks again for fhe report, and I wish you continued success with your DX' ing.
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Robin Jackkon

Chief Engineer



